

	
	



									7th November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Smoking and Vaping
When students arrive at Greenwood School some choose to smoke or vape before coming into the building. During covid we had asked students not to stand by our neighbours properties and vehicles and moved this group of students on to the school site.
Although we would much prefer that students did not smoke or vape before coming into the school we recognise that for some students struggle to settle without this option. We are now going to be asking students to smoke or vape at the corner of the main building away from the reception doors. 
Any students wishing to smoke or vape still need to be in school by 8.45am and will be marked late if they are not. Parents will be informed by text message of their child was late into school due to them smoking or vaping before school. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me by email s.curtis@greenwood.hants.sch.uk or 02380 423827.
Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Stuart Curtis
Deputy Headteacher
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